

6 East 6th St. P.O. Box 708 Lawrence, KS 66044

www.lawrenceplanning.org

Phone Tdd 785-832-3150 785-832-3205

Fax

785-832-3160

November 30, 2009

RE: Z-7-11-09; Rezoning request from RSO to RM15; 11 acres located at 4300 W.

24th Place

Dear Property Owner:

The City Commission received a request from the applicant to reconsider the commission's October 6th vote to deny the above-noted rezoning application. The request can be found at the following link: http://www.lawrenceks.org/web_based_agendas/2009/11-24-09/11-24-09h/fai_Andersen_Rezoning_Reconsideration_%20Memorandum_11_10_09_B.html.

The request to reconsider the vote is scheduled for the City Commission's December 15, 2009 public meeting at 6:35 p.m., or thereafter, in the City Commission chambers at City Hall, 6 E. 6th Street.

If you have questions please contact me at 785-832-3154.

Sincerely,

Scott McCullough

Scott M Culland

Director

